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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Fischer, Alexis N [AFischer@chevron.com]
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 11:05 AM
To: 'Gary Grimm'
Cc: Matin Moghadam; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Former Chevron Service Station No 97127

Dear Mr. Grimm, 
 
Per our phone conversation, I  apologize for not responding earlier.  I have been in and out of the office, as well as the 
Project Team.  I will inquire as to your additional questions and get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
My contact information, including my cell phone number is located below. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Alexis N. Fischer  
Property Specialist  - Claims & Agreements - West  
Chevron's Environmental Management Company -  MBU 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, Ca 94583  
Direct Line: (925)790-6441 / Cell: (925)786-3760 
AFischer@Chevron.com  
 
 
 

From: Gary Grimm [mailto:gjgrimm@mindspring.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 9:57 AM 
To: Fischer, Alexis N 
Cc: Matin Moghadam; Mark Detterman 
Subject: Former Chevron Service Station No 97127 
 
Alexis, 
  
As you know, I represent Matin Moghadam with regard to his properties that adjoin the above site. Several Chevron 
monitoring wells are located on his property.  For more than a month I have been trying to discuss the above matter with 
someone at Chevron, or one of your consultants, with regard to various questions we have about this site investigation 
and remediation beyond what's indicated on Geotracker or the ACEH websites. 
  
On October 8 you and I had a brief telephone conversation, but you were not familiar enough with the site to discuss other 
questions that we have, i.e. information re MW-8, further information re MW-4 results, proposed new borings, access 
agreements, etc. You indicated that you would get back to me.  However, I have not heard back from you. Again, please 
let me know whom I can talk to at Chevron (or consultants) that may be conversant about this site. Mr.Moghadam is very 
concerned with regard to the impacts on his property. 
  
Thanks, 
Gary 
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Law Office of Gary J. Grimm 
2390 Vine Street 
Berkeley, CA 94708 
  
(510) 848-4140 
(510) 848-4164 (fax) 
  
The information contained in this e-mail message and any attachments may contain confidential information that is legally 
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, any further disclosure or use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
message or any attachment is strictly prohibited.  If you think that you have received this e-mail message in error, please 
e-mail the sender at the above address and delete the e-mail.  Thank you very much. 


